
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 7th December 2023 

 

Dear Nursery Families,  

Re: Nursery Christmas Concert 

We are delighted to invite you to our Nursery Christmas Concert on Thursday 
14th December 2023 between 10:30 - 11:00am.  This will take place in the Nursery 
Classroom.  

Our afternoon Nursery children are invited to attend school in the morning 
session as a one-off, as there will be only one concert. 

The children are super excited to show off their marvellous singing skills! They will 
be performing a few Christmas songs, followed by a stay-and-play where you can 
join in with some festive activities. As this is our Christmas Jumper day, too, 
please encourage your child to wear something festive. It can be a green or red top 
(not necessarily a Christmas jumper if you don’t have one) or anything sparkly or 
party like!  

We hope you can all join us, we’re looking forward to celebrating a really 
successful term with you. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Ms Williams 

Woodberry Down Early Years Leader 
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